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ASSOCIATION NOTES 

THE NUTRITION SOCIETY 

FORTHCOMING MEETINGS 

Friday, February 9, 1962 

The Scottish Group of The Nutrition Society 
will hold a meeting for the presentation of 
original communications in Ayr. Titles of papers 
or demonstrations, each with an abstract not 
exceeding 400 words, should be sent to Dr. D. G. 
Armstrong, The Hannah Research Institute, Ayr, 
not later than December 15, 1961. The abstract, 
which will be published in the Society's Pro- 
ceedings, must be prepared according to the 
direction to contributors published in the Pro- 
ceedings of The Nutrition Society and the top 
copy in final form should be submitted, as no 
proofs will be sent out. Reprints should be 
ordered direct from Lamport Gilbert & Co. Ltd., 
3-6 Gun Street, Reading, Berks.; no free copies 
are supplied. No abstract will be published 
unless the communication has been made at the 
meeting, and papers will be included in the 
programme as far as possible in order of receipt. 

Saturday, March 17, 1962 

The Nutrition Society will hold a symposium 
on "Individual Variation" at the National In- 
sttute for Medical Research, Mill Hill, London, 
N.W.7. 

Saturday, April 14, 1962 

The Scottish Group of The Nutrition Society 
will hold its Annual General Meeting and a 

symposium on "The Significance of Selenium 
and Vitamin E in Nutrition" in Glasgow. 

Friday, May 25, 1962 

The Nutrition Society will hold its Annual 
General Meeting and a meeting for the pre- 
sentation of original communications in London. 

Friday, July 20, 1962 

The Nutrition Society will hold a symposium 
on the nutritional aspects of parasitism at The 
Central Veterinary Laboratory of the Ministry of 
Agriculture, Fisheries and Food, New Haw, 
Weybridge, Surrey. 

FAO/WHO MISSION ON TRAINING IN 
NUTRITION IN EUROPE. 

A team has been appointed to visit a number 
of European countries in November and Decem- 

ber 1961 to discuss training in nutrition with 
government authorities responsible for education, 
public health and agriculture and with persons 
concerned with graduate and postgraduate studies 
in medicine, veterinary science, agriculture, food 
science and technology and home economics, and 
in teacher training. The team will visit Great 
Britain from December 1 to 7 for discussions in 
London and Glasgow. The members of the team 
are Professor E. J. Bigwood of the University of 
Brussels, Miss A. M. Copping of the University 
of London and Professor C. den Hartog, Director 
of the Bureau of Nutrition at the Hague. All 
three members of the team hope to attend The 
Nutrition Society meeting on December 2 and 
to have informal discussions, particularly over 
lunch and tea, with members of the Society who 
are interested in the problems of education in 
nutrition. 

XXII INTERNATIONAL PHYSIOLOGICAL 
CONGRESS. LEIDEN, SEPTEMBER 10-17, 

1962. 
Members of The Nutrition Society who wish 

to attend the Congress, or who wish to introduce 
physiologists who are not members of The Nutri- 
tion Society, should write for application forms 
to:- 

The British Organizing Secretary, 
XXII International Physiological Congress, 

University Laboratory of Physiology, 
OX FORD, 

as soon as possible. The closing date for appli- 
cations is January 1, 1962. 

INTERNATIONAL SOCIETY FOR FAT 
RESEARCH 

The 6th Congress of this Society, organized 
under the auspices of the Society of Chemical 
Industry (Oils & Fats Group), will be held in 
London from April 9 to 13, 1962, under the 
presidency of Dr. E. G. Woodroofe. Copies of 
the Preliminary Programme may be obtained 
from the Congress Secretariat, 14 Belgrave Square, 
London, S.W.]. 


